
Science fair to be held at AUB on May 1 and 2 
Wednesday, April 28, 2010 
 
The American University of Beirut Science and Math Education Center (SMEC) and the 
Education Students Society are organizing the Sixteenth Annual Science, Math and Technology 
Fair on May 1st and 2nd, 2010. 
 
The fair will be held in West Hall, AUB and will provide students from over 26 schools 
throughout Lebanon with the opportunity to share scientific, mathematical and technological 
projects with their peers from other schools. The Fair aims to encourage and reinforce schools’ 
efforts in: 
 

• Developing students' scientific and mathematical inquiry and critical thinking skills; 
• Providing a relevant, hands-on, out-of-class dimension to science and mathematics 

instruction; 
• Promoting creativity, initiative, collaborative skills, and independent thinking among 

students; and 
• Encouraging school / parent / student involvement in the learning process. 

 
More information is available at: 
http://www.aub.edu.lb/fas/smec/Pages/Science,Math,andTechnologyFair.aspx 
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